From: Grace Hoinowski

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860
Date: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 2:15:04 PM

I work in mental health and | see how people struggle to get coverage equal to how they can see their Dr. Please
move to enforce the Parity Law. Thank you.

Best,
Grace Hoinowski, Graduate Intern, NCC
The Northwest Catholic Counseling Center

grace@nwcounseling.org
503) 253-0964

(503) 253-7659 Fax
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